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 20 January 2015 
  

To: Company Security Officer of Hong Kong Registered Ships, Hong Kong 
Registered Ship Owners, Managers, Operators and Masters  

 
   
 

Security and Quality Advisory No. 41 
“Libyan Air Force Notice Regarding Port of Misrata” and  

“Airstrike on Tanker in Libyan Waters” 
 

The NATO Shipping Centre (NSC) has issued notices on “Libyan Air Force 
Notice Regarding Port of Misrata” and “Airstrike on Tanker in Libyan Waters”. 
Details of the above information can be downloaded from the following web linkage: 

 
http://www.shipping.nato.int/Pages/default.aspx  
 
In order to ensure ship safety and security, vessels transiting through the 

Mediterranean are advised to remain clear of Libyan waters and vessels intending to 
call at Libyan ports are advised to exercise increased vigilance and follow the 
guidance as stipulated in the subject notices. Shipowners are advised to carefully 
consider whether to continue the scheduled calls at Libyan ports and to contact the P 
& I clubs and War Risk underwriters for further advice if any, for each specific voyage. 
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